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Story of the Week 
 
 

Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

      
Please remember to let your child bring a sun hat, sun 

glasses and sun cream.  

This week the children have enjoyed a story called 
“Watch Out for Muddy Puddles.” The children have 
been imagining what could be lurking in their own 

muddy puddle. The children had some brilliant ideas 
and said their could be sharks, bouncy castles and 

pirates in their muddy puddles.    

 
This week the children also learnt about capacity and 
were able to recognise if a container was full, empty 

or half full. 

 
The children have also produced some beautiful Spring 
time observational drawing of daffodils. The children 

used chalks to produce their pictures. 

 
 

Nursery also enjoyed celebrating British Science Week. 
The children explored making a rainbow, making 

bubbles, making weather in a cup and volcanoes using 
biarbonate of soda and vinegar. Nursery also had a 

visit from a scientist who did some lovely science 
investigations with the children.  

 
  

Rhyme of the Week 
This week we have enjoyed singing the rhyme “It’s 

Raining, It’s Pouring”. See the rhyme below if you want 
to sing it at home too! Don’t forget to share this on 

Seesaw.  
 

It’s Raining, It’s Pouring 

 
It's raining, it's pouring 
The old man is snoring 

He went to bed 
And he bumped his head 

And he couldn't get up in the morning. 
 

Rain, rain, go away 
Come again some other day 

Rain, rain, go away 
Come again some other day. 

 
It's raining, it's pouring 
The old man is snoring 

He went to bed 
And he bumped his head 

And he couldn't get up in the morning. 

. It's raining, it's pouring - BBC Teach 
 
 

 

Home Learning Challenge 

 

This week the childen have been learning about 
capacity. The children have been recognising whether 
containers are full, empty or half full. Ask you child 
whether their cup is full, empty or half full when you 

are at home.  

Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  
We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  

 

Giraffes Can’t Dance Workshop 

 
We are looking forward to hosting a drama workshop based on 
the story ‘Giraffes Can’t Dance’. There are few places left if you 
haven’t booked. The workshops will take place on Tuesday 19th 
March at 9am and 12.45pm. If you have been successful of a 

place you will have been notified on Seesaw. Each attendee will 
receive a book and activity bag. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


